
Dear parents and carers, 

Maths 

This week, we have specifically focused on 

learning about capacity. The children 

understood the difference in meaning between 

the words ‘volume’ and ‘capacity. We also 

learnt that volume of a liquid is often measured 

using a beaker or a measuring cylinder.  

English  

Next week is our final week studying the book ‘The Pied Piper 

of Hamelin’. To conclude our learning, the children will have 

a chance to write their own myth-like story based on a 

stranger arriving in town to solve a problem!  

Science 

Our topic for science this half term is ‘light’. This week, the 

children learnt how light behaves when it is reflected. Can 

you ask your child if they can remember how light is reflected 

and which type of surfaces reflect light the best?  

Extra task: Create an informative poster about light. Use this clip to help you if 

you are unsure: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d7yTlp4gBTI 

History 

As part of our project ‘Emperors and Empires’, we 

have been learning about the growth of the Roman 

Empire. The children learnt that ancient Rome was 

ruled in three different ways. Can you ask your child if 

they can remember the three?  

Have a good weekend!  Miss Hewitt, Miss Selvam, Miss Yang 

Let us be concerned for one another, to help one another to show love and to do good. 

Hebrews 10:24 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d7yTlp4gBTI

